
Northmoor News    
Follow us on Twitter @Northmoor_HT

Tw

Check our website northmoor.theharmonytrust.org/

regularly for school and class updates.  

Mrs. Coleman’s News

Please look out for the Attendance 

Information Leaflet attached to this 

week's newsletter email.

Attendance

Our digital stars this week are all 

of year 3 for fantastic use of their 

new iPads!

Digital Stars

Word of the Week

Mr. Dunn Says…
Hi everybody, I hope you've had a good week. If you 

are going to any bonfire parties and firework 

displays this weekend, please make sure that 

everybody is safe, and follows the firework code. A 

gentle reminder to all our parents, we do not allow 

dogs on the school premises due to health and 

safety. Have a lovely weekend, see you bright and 

early Monday morning – Mr Dunn.

This week we have been 

discussing the word ‘safe’

what it means and looks 

like in action.

During assembly we discussed our word of the 

week ‘safe’ and ways to keep ourselves safe at 

school, home and also online. On Wednesday 23rd

November there will be a parent workshop all 

about online safety and supporting your child to 

use their iPads safely at home. School Photographs 

will be taking place on Thursday 10th 

November. Please ensure you child comes into 

school wearing their school uniform.



What’s been happening 

this week?    

Nursery Reception

Year 1 Year 2

Year 3 Year 4
This week Year 4 have 

been writing all about CJ 

and his trip with Nana to 

the Last Stop on Market 

Street. In maths we 

have been solving place 

value problems.Year 5 Year 6

This week in Reception we 

have been reading the story 

‘Night Monkey, Day Monkey’. 

We thought about which 

animals come out at night. In 

Maths we have been working 

out 1 more.

Year 2 went on a rocket into space 

for our WOW starter! We walked 

on the moon, learnt about the 

planets and how to remember 

their order and tried space food. It 

was out of this world! In Maths

we have been partitioning 

numbers and in science we have 

learnt about micro-habitats.

In year 1, we have been learning 

all about The Great Fire of 

London. In our English lessons, 

we have been reading 'Toby 

and the Great Fire of London' 

and made a huge collage of 

him! We then used adjectives to 

describe Toby's appearance and 

personality.

This week, Year 6 have been 

researching information about The 

Blitz. We worked as a team to 

create posters about rationing, 

shelters and the blackouts.. We 

will use this information to write a 

non-chronological report at the 

end of next week.

Year five have enjoyed 

becoming pirates this 

week and retelling the 

story of Grace O Malley 

the Pirate queen.

Year 3 have had a spectacular 

introduction to their new history topic 

this week! We had a wonderful day 

with Lucy, a visitor all the way from 

the Stone Age. We learned about how 

humans lived thousands of years ago, 

before studying bones, crafting our 

own arrows, creating beautiful cave 

paintings and having a go at Stone Age 

archery! What amazing archers we 

were!

This week in Nursery we have 

been reading 'The Tiger who 

came to Tea.' The children 

have enjoyed role playing in 

the 'Bakery' and thinking 

about patterns on tigers and 

cutting stripes for the tigers.



What’s been happening 

this week?    

Reception Ruby – Rayan for always being kind and helpful!

Reception Opal – Muslihah for explaining what a digraph is in phonics.

Year 1 Sapphire – Harim for always trying her best!

Year 1 Jade – Beniamin for settling back into class after half term!

Year 2 Pearl – Rifatul for his fantastic reading at home!

Year 2 Topaz – Michael for excellent effort in all his learning this week!

Year 3 Coral – Ibrahim D for always being a ray of sunshine!

Year 3/4Garnet – Muhab for his superb Stone Age archery!

Year 4 Amethyst – Carolina for always being a little ray of sunshine!

Year 4 Citrine – Amy for believing in herself and growing in independence!

Year 5 Jet – Naomi for coming back after such a long break and settling in well

Year 5 Zircon – Maisha for settling back so well!

Year 5 Tourmaline – Kevin for his amazing acting skills!

Year 6 Onyx – Ayesh – For a wonderful piece of equality artwork completed in a canvas 

during half term!

Year 6 Aquamarine – Ayman for always having a fantastic attitude to his learning.


